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The Arizona Legislature is considering bills that will push more 
government bureaucracy on Arizona businesses and families.

New government mandates will mean billions of dollars in higher 
health care costs while trapping businesses in red tape.

65% of voters say big drug companies are “most responsible” for 
causing the high cost of prescription drugs. It’s time for lawmakers to 

address Big Pharma’s high and rising prices.

WHAT WOULD BE THE EFFECT OF THESE POLICIES? 

Protect small businesses and families. Keep the cost of health 
care affordable. 

Say no to higher health care costs for Arizona.

Drive all prescription drug spending in Arizona nearly 
$6 billion higher over the next 10 years

Push health costs nearly 15% higher by making drugs more 
expensive and imposing burdensome government mandates

Raise prescription drug costs for Arizonans by limiting their 
access to lower-cost pharmacy options

Raise health care drug spending by $460 million in 
Arizona in the first year alone

Source on first-year, 10-year cost data: PCMA Fact Sheet: “Arizona SB 1161 Will Cost the State Almost $6 Billion In Increased Prescription Drug Costs,” 
February 2022, citing April 2020 paper “Increased Costs Associated With Proposed State Legislation Impacting PBM Tools.”


